
 DEAR FLEETWOOD RESIDENTS   
 

Despite our best efforts and numerous reminders, we regret to inform 

you that some residents continue to violate our community rules 

regarding waste disposal and cleanliness. 

 

As a reminder, the Fleetwood Complex is under 24/7 camera 

surveillance to ensure the safety and cleanliness of our community. 

Effective immediately, we will be enforcing penalties for those who 

violate these rules. Units found to be in violation will be subject to fines 

and additional cleaning fees to cover the cost of restoring our shared 

spaces. 

We urge all residents to adhere to the following guidelines: 

• Properly dispose of all trash in the designated areas between the 

scheduled garbage timings. 

• Refrain from littering in any common areas, including gardens and 

outdoor spaces. 

• Report any violations to management immediately. 

If you witness any residents breaking these rules, please provide 

the date, time, and the nearby unit number to our management 

team. We assure you that we will take swift action to address these 

issues and prevent future occurrences. 


